DID YOU KNOW THAT

DR. ADLER HAS BEEN PRACTICING FOR OVER 32 YEARS ?

This August 2022 marks the start of his 28th year
serving the Roswell / Fulton County community.

years

Call today

770-594-2233
to schedule an
appointment!

Please join us
From August 29 to September 9
All new patients will receive
Examination & X-rays $28
First Adjustment $28
(Normal fee- $345)

AU LE K TEXT: 770-203-1400 | HELP@ADLERCHIR0.COM

COMPREHENSIVE
SCAN ME CHIROPRACTIC

TO CONNECT

ADLERCHIRO.COM



